
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27 May 2021 
 

 

 

 

Dear Svetlana Yurasova,  

 

We have participated series of webinars in April 2021 with personalized webinar and 

customized marketing activities for Centara Ceysands Resort & Spa Sri Lanka. I would like to express a 

sincere gratitude for the top level of webinar arrangements and support during the entire process with 

significant host assistance during live session, professionalism and helping hands in communicating with 

audience and all other matters.  

 

We value connections that have been built with travel industry and individual travelers through 

this event and looking forward to welcoming travelers from Russia and CIS in Centara Ceysands Resort & 

Spa Sri Lanka. 

  

Thank to Svetlana, Alexandra and the rest of Tophotels team behind the scenes. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 
 

Svetlana Raoes 

Corporate Market Director   

Centara Hotels & Resorts  

 


